The Honorable Nancy Nathanson
Oregon House of Representatives

Dear Representative Nathanson,

On behalf of the Pharmaceutical Industry Labor Management Association (PILMA) we wish to share our
support for HB 3013 as amended. PILMA is a partnership between pharmaceutical manufacturers and
six of the International Unions that do building and construction work, and unions that represent

firefighters and law enforcement officers.

PILMA has united the biopharmaceutical industry and union workers with the dual goals of fostering
innovation of life-saving cures and securing high-quality union construction jobs. Labor and industry
recognize the strength in their partnership: strong industry naturally leads to good jobs and a vibrant

economy.
Here is a link to their website-

PILMA - Pharmaceutical Industry Labor-Management Association

HB 3013 provides some much-needed reforms for Pharmacy Benefit Managers (PBMs). Contrary to
their claims, their abusive practices have added costs for pharmaceutical consumers. Many pharmacies,
particularly in rural Oregon have closed over the past few years, resulting in great hardship for
Oregonians. This bill will hopefully help stem that tide.

Here is a link to a PILMA Resolution that calls for transparency and reforms for PBMs.

PILMA-Supply-Chain-Resolution-FINAL-V2 (3).pdf

We respectfully urge you and your colleagues to vote yes on HB 3013 as amended.

Thank you,

John Mohlis
Mohlis Consulting LLC
503-784-1566

Joe Esmonde

Esmonde Consulting
503-706-6089
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